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To the Members of the Oregon House of Representatives; 

 

I was able to care for my adult child in my home for several years. This was an 

opportunity that I'm very pleased to have experienced. It was hard work at times, but 

at no point did I ever encounter anyone, whether it was another care giver or the local 

agency, or even the state level engagement who gave any concern to my adult 

child's welfare. I remember on many occasions having to negotiate, argue, fight, 

challenge the obstacles being placed for my child's ability to seek what was promised 

and guaranteed. Adding further levels of bureaucracy will only compound this hard-

to-navigate dystopia. You're dealing with people who're already at their wits end, at 

times, working harder than ever to provide their family and loved one a quality of life 

that more legislation will only muck up. Your intentions are good, but reducing the 

over-complicated maze of administration is what is needed. 

 

Thank you 


